
                                                                                                                                    
 

Patchway Community School GCSE Results 2024 

Students at Patchway Community School are celebrating some excellent GCSE 
results. All students should feel incredibly proud of their achievements. 

We have seen a significant increase in the number of grade 9s being awarded to 
students and the percentage of students achieving grades 9-7 has risen compared 
with previous years too.  The percentage of students gaining a grade 5 or better in 
English and Maths has improved slightly.  

Outcomes for students who have Special Educational Needs and an Educational 
Health Care Plan have also improved. 

 

Whilst we celebrate all students’ results, on an individual level, several students 
have achieved some notable success: 

Ivan Mo – 8 x grade 9; 1 x grade 8; 1 x grade 7 and 1 x Distinction* 

Kelvin Mo – 2 x grade 9; 7 x grade 8; 1 x grade 7 and 1 x Distinction* 

Harry Partridge – 1 x grade 9; 1 x grade 8; 5 x grade 7 and 3 x grade 6 

Hannah Shaddick – 1 x grade 9; 2 x grade 8; 4 x grade 7 and 2 x grade 6 

Alan Jakubowski – 2 x grade 8; 4 x grade 7; 1 x grade 6 and 1 x Distinction 

Art, geography, photography and triple science have all produced strong outcomes 
and deserve a special mention. 



                                                                                                                                    
 

 

Headteacher, Stephen Kneller, said: “We are really pleased to see so many students 
achieving the grades that their hard work deserved. Many students overcame 
significant challenges to gain the outcomes they have, and they should feel proud 
of their achievements. It is especially pleasing to see results for students with 
Special Educational Needs improve and to see the increase in the number of 
grades 7 to 9 that our amazing young people have been awarded. I would like to 
thank the hard-working staff at Patchway, our parents and carers but most of all 
our fantastic students.” 

Olympus CEO, Dave Baker, said: “I offer my congratulations to all the Patchway 
students who have achieved the success they deserved in their GCSEs this 
year.  Thank you also to all the staff who have worked so hard to support them.  We 
must not forget that this cohort of students had a challenging experience during 
the early stages of their secondary education because of the Covid-19 pandemic.  
This makes their achievements all the more impressive.” 

 

 

 


